
THE CLASSICS SENIOR MINISTRY – 2025 ANNUAL MEETING REPORT 

The Classics Senior Ministry will reach its 3rd anniversary in May 2025.   This 
ministry was created with the goal of giving the senior population at St. Michael’s 
the opportunity to meet each month to discuss topics of mutual interest and 
concern.  We meet on the second Thursday of each month. 
 
This past year we introduced a Bible Study segment which was very well received 
and our attendees suggested that we have a Bible Study once each quarter.   The 
Rev. Dr. Paul Hanneman moderated these studies with the last one taking place 
this January.  We plan on having these conducted quarterly. 
 
This ministry invites guest speakers to discuss topics such as:  Senior scams and 
fraud, Crisis management, preparation for end-of-life, wills, trusts and financial 
matters, the senior programs offered by the City of Albuquerque as well as 
presentations from the Vestry and other Ministries. 
 
There are also fun segments such as “Trivial Pursuit” as well as break-out sessions 
to discuss topics of mutual interest to seniors.  We typically have between 15-25 
attendees at these meetings while the senior scam and fraud presentation by the 
FBI had over 60 attendees. 
 
We sincerely appreciate the participation and support from the seniors in the 
congregation and would encourage those who haven’t yet participated to attend 
a meeting of:  “The Classics” Senior Ministry.  
 
  
 


